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  2015 CBTF Health Certificate Form  

  
As part of the athlete accreditation process, the CBTF requires that all athletes provide a Health Certificate indicating
they are in generally good health and are fit to compete.

The official CBTF Health Certificate is attached. It must be completed and signed by a physician. The original should
be returned to Joanne Moser, Contingent Coordinator, no later than May 18, 2015. The certfiicate can be submitted
with your entry to the International Cup Qualifier or submitted in person Canadian Contingent Meeting (May 18).
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